To all owners of rental properties in the City of Somersworth

The City of Somersworth has recently adopted a new policy as of September 1, 2006.
Water and sewer bills for rental properties will be mailed to the property owners instead
of being mailed to tenants. Property owners are responsible for payment of all utility
bills. Non-payment of utility bills will result in a lien on properties and possible
disconnection of water service.

Owners of rental properties within the City need to contact the Water Department at 692-
9523, in order to update our files with the necessary information required for correct
billing to occur.

Thank you for your cooperation.

City Hall Water Department
603-692-9523



